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Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass on Saturdays) 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and 11 AM Masses 
 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 PM 

1st Fridays Spanish Adoration beginning at 7 PM. 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 
Pastoral Council  Ext. 116 
Religious Education Ext. 105 
Social Concerns   Ext. 108 
Spanish Ministry  Ext. 105 
Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-282-1244 
Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 
CYO   732-685-6011 
Music Ministry  908-415-0212 
Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

Thank You!  We are so grateful to all 
those who financially sacrifice each 
week to support our parish and it’s 
ministries!  

We would especially like to thank all of 
those who faithfully use their weekly parish contribution 
envelopes and those who give online through the Parish 
Giving Program.  
 

Because of an early deadline for printing, we did not have 
the collection data for the weekend of April 2, 2023. This 
data will be reflected in next weekend’s bulletin. 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read 
at mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the 
requester calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  
To ensure the consent of the person whose name appears 
here, the pastor's policy requires that only they or a 
family member may request a name be added to this list.  
Names will remain in the bulletin until the person or 
family request it be removed. 
 

Jeremy Pavlich, Joan Langlois, Linda Ryan, Steven 
VanWickle, Nancy O’Neill, Winifred Reilly, Danny 
Suskenich, Brian Nall, Marilyn Woerner, Bob 
Patrignelli, Nick Costantini, Caroline Viggiano, Teresa 
Corcoran, Kaitlin Wason, John Cinciarelli, Michael 
Sheridan, Erik Rofi, Jim & Andrea Trischitta, Erin 
Rubas, Dr. William Burns, Robert Czech, Janet 
Thomas, Edward Morea, Rosalie Renda, Alice Healy, 
Benjamin Ohlweiler, Robert MacPherson, Jake Gilbert, 
Bill Lesniak, Jim Bogan, Bruce Bogan, Sr., Ken Hauck. 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and let 
perpetual light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our 
diocese, parish, friends, and family members who 
have recently died. 
 

† Anita R. Riley 
 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

The importance of Eucharistic Adoration is 
shown in the fact that the Church has a ritual 
that regulates it: the Rite of Eucharistic 
Exposition and Benediction. This is an 
extension of the adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament which occurs in every Mass: 
"Behold the Lamb of God, behold him who 
takes away the sins of the world. Blessed are 

those called to the supper of the Lamb." Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament flows from the sacrifice of the Mass 
and serves to deepen our hunger for Communion with 
Christ and the rest of the Church.  The Rite concludes 
with the ordained minister blessing the faithful with the 
Blessed Sacrament. 
 

Please join us on Friday’s immediately after the 7:30 AM 
Mass for Adoration.  Benediction begins at 10:45 AM.  It 
will also be broadcast on livestream @ 
stmarkseagirt.com.  Come spend some quiet time with the 
Lord.  



 

 

† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, April 10 

7:30 AM 
† Anne Hart by Estate 

† Ken Farrell by Todd & Jamie Leonhardt 
† Thomas Conway by William Travers 

11:00 AM 
† Thomas G. Figlioli by the Lemke Family 

Olive and Milly McClair by Eileen and Peter McHugh  
 

Tuesday, April 11 

7:30 AM 

† Daniel Hennessy by Mary Hennessy 

† Dorothy Wright by Family 

† Ellen Wilson by Phil and Nancy Esposito  

11:00 AM 

Living & Deceased Members of St. Mark's Social Concerns  
 

Wednesday, April 12 

7:30 AM 

† Matthew and Nora Cavazini by Robert and Winifred Cavazini 

† Joan E. Turner by Don Sabatini  

11:00 AM 

† Carrie & James Collis by Bill & Shirley Collis 

† Ginny Westphal by the Patrick Devane Family 

† John Brennan by Family  
 

Thursday, April 13 

7:30 AM 

† William Heindle by Estate 

† Helen Sumer by Don Sabatini  

11:AM 

† Mary Regis McLoughlin by Peggy Hardiman 

† Robert Joseph Dawson, Sr. by Todd and Jaime Leonhardt 

† Jerry P. Dymek by the Starkey Family  
 

Friday, April 14 

7:30 AM 

† Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Butler by Family 

† Robert Rynarzewski by Tom & Jeanne Vecchione  

11:00 AM 

† Margaret Mary O'Connor by the Campisano Family 

Mave Kinsella by Eileen and Peter McHugh 

† Dolores Murdocca by Donna Bernhardt  
 

Saturday, April 15 

7:30 AM 

† Cathy Shalloo by Saint Mark's Parish Family 

† Diane Taylor, 1st Anniversary by the Taylor Family  

11:00 AM 

† James Hanlon by Maureen Kelly Machirella 

† Joseph Norton by Kathleen Norton 

† Beatrice Ledden by Eileen Beck & Family  
 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry:  Our 
Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their 
most difficult times.  They meet on 
Wednesdays at 11 AM at St. Mark’s. 

Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 9, 2023 
 

Monday: Acts 2:14, 22-33; Ps 16:1-2a, 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11; Mt 28:8
-15 
Tuesday: Acts 2:36-41; Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22; Jn 20:11-18 
Wednesday: Acts 3:1-10; Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9; Lk 24:13-35 
Thursday: Acts 3:11-26; Ps 8:2ab, 5, 6-7, 8-9; Lk 24:35-48 
Friday: Acts 4:1-12; Ps 118:1-2, 4, 22-24, 25-27a; Jn 21:1-14 
Saturday: Acts 4:13-21; Ps 118:1, 14-15ab, 16-18, 19-21; Mk 
16:9-15 
Sunday: Acts 2:42-47; Ps 118:2-4, 13-15, 22-24; 1 Pt 1:3-9; Jn 
20:19-31  
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Sunday, April 16 

8:00 AM 

† Jean Stein by Irene and Leo Hurley 

† Anthony Moncman by Maureen Burch 

† Lorenzo Servedio by Anna Nuzzi & Family  

10:00 AM 

† Deceased members of the Ghilardi Family by Gemma Doster 

† Jimmy Azzollini by Mary Gerlach 

† Richard Russo by Marie & Fred Fastiggi  

12 Noon 

People of the Parish  

5:00 PM 

† Isidro Alvarado Guzman by Children 

† Sofia Peralta by the Peralta Family 

† Cira Torralba by Children  
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If you are a parishioner who has not been able to attend 

Mass and would like to have a Eucharistic Minister bring 

Holy Communion to you, please contact the Rectory, 732
-449-6364 x100. 

Msgr. Flynn is retiring as Pastor of St. 

Mark’s and from active priestly ministry in 

the summer.  He will reside in the St. 

Denis former convent which is being renovated as a 

residence for retired Priests.  

 

 

 

 

Social Concerns Ministry:  Our Social Concerns meeting 
is cancelled for Tuesday, April 11th. Our next meeting 
will be on Tuesday, May 9th. 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

We, the Parish Family of St. Mark’s in our quest to 

follow the Gospel of Jesus Christ, are building a faith-

based community that assists all people in life’s journey 

to be open to God’s love and to share His joy. We are 

further committed to address the spiritual, physical, 

emotional and social needs of all people through 

service to individuals, families, parish and the greater 

community. As responsible stewards using our individual 

gifts, we promise to celebrate, renew and strengthen our 

faith, and to live our lives as a reflection of Christ's love 

for others. St. Mark’s is designated as a Center for 

Hispanic Ministry in the Diocese of Trenton.  

Ministry Schedule 

April 15/16, 2023 
  Saturday 

4:30 PM 

Sunday 

8:00 AM 

Sunday 

10:00 AM 

Sunday 

12 Noon 
Celebrant Fr. Carlos Msgr. Flynn Fr. Carlos Msgr. Flynn 

Readers Sue Hannon Rose Crimmins Joe Stillo Bob Cicenia 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Pat Holt 
Coleen Rivera 

Dan Crimmins 
Pam Zusi 

Jim Sheridan 
Eileen Sugrue 

Helen Hopkins 
Nancy Schatzman 

Ushers Joe Walsh, 
Walter Henry 

Anthony Granato 

Bob O’Neill, Leo Hurley, 
Pat Ahern, Glenn Skola 

Rich Siderko 
Jim Sheridan 

Howard Flood 
Richard DeGroote 

 

 

 

To support St. Mark’s efforts to fulfill the Mission stated 

above, please be especially generous with your donation 

to this year’s Easter collection.  Msgr. Flynn and Fr. 

Carlos are grateful for  your ongoing service to others  
and your commitment to bringing the Gospel of Jesus 

Christ to individuals, families, parish and the greater 

community.  Thank you! 
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Next Sunday, April 16, is Divine Mercy Sunday!!!!! 

“My daughter, tell the whole world about my inconceivable mercy. On that day the very depths of My 

tender mercy are open. I pour out a whole ocean of graces on those who approach the fount of My mercy. 

The soul that will go to Confession and receive Holy Communion shall obtain complete forgiveness of sins 

and punishment. On that day all the divine floodgates through which grace flow are opened. Let no soul 

fear to draw near to Me, even though its sins be as scarlet. My mercy is so great that no mind, be it of man 

or of angel, will be able to fathom it throughout all eternity.—from   “The Diary of Sr. Faustina”. 

Easter Flower Memorials  

Your donation beautifies the Church to Proclaim the Risen Lord!  

Please use this form to drop off at the Rectory or pick up an Easter Flower Memorial Envelope 

and drop it in the basket on the side altar. Easter Flower Memorial Envelopes are available at the 

entrances of the church. Memorials will be published in the bulletin after Easter. Flowers are 

refreshed throughout the Easter season!  

In Memory of:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Requested by:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Flower Donation:________________________________________________________________________________ 

Amount:____________________________ 

Important:  Please be sure to print your loved ones’ names clearly.  
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A blessed Easter to all from St. Mark’s CYO!!!!!! 
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Feeding the Hungry  
 

Frozen Meals Program Resumes! 
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help 
those in need?  Here’s one way you can 

make a difference. St. Mark’s Social Concerns Ministry 
is resuming the Frozen Meals Program for the Center in 
Asbury Park which was discontinued due to the Covid 
pandemic. The Center in Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer
-based New Jersey not-for-profit service organization, 
providing support services for people living with HIV/
AIDS and their caregivers since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 

● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 

● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of 
preparation 

● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 

Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns Committee is 
collecting travel size toiletry items (soap, 
shampoos, toothpaste, toothbrushes, combs 
etc.) for delivery by volunteers to those in 

need in the Asbury Park area.  Containers are located at 
Church entrances.  Thank you! 

 
 

 

Mercy Center UPDATED! 
 

Mayo ● Mustard ● Ketchup ● Deodorant 
Toothpaste ● Toothbrushes ● Soap 

Canned fruit ● Diapers and Wipes  
Dish and Laundry Detergent. 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity. 

Homebound seniors can remain 
comfortably at home with the dignity 
of independence and the security of 
having someone visit once a day with 
a nutritious meal. Also, the warm 
smile of one of our wonderful 

volunteers or caring meals-on-wheels drivers is important 
to them and often serves as a wellness check.   
If you would like more information, please call Meals 
on Wheels 732-502-3277 or Barbara Anderson 848-
444-3123. 

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer:  
Spiritual direction, a one-on-one conversation with 

a spiritual director about God in your life, is always 
available. We offer the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius 
on a monthly and weekly basis, many opportunities to 
learn and practice contemplative prayer, reading 
programs on St. John of the Cross and other Carmelite 
Saints, and contemporary writers such as James Martin, 
Thomas Keating, Richard Rohr, Thomas Merton and 
special one-time programs.   
Trenton Diocesan Spiritual Center and Retreat House 
609-877-0509 or FHOP@verizon.net. 
Please check or click on www.FHOP.org for programs 
and registration. 

St. Joseph By the Sea—Our programs are 
offered to enrich, renew and deepen one’s 
interior communication with the Lord in an 
atmosphere of prayer, quiet and solitude. 

The scenic environment of the Atlantic Ocean and 
Barnegat Bay provides additional contemplative 
opportunity.  Current brochure can be found on our 
website – www.sjbsea.org. 

The Upper Room is a spiritual and educational 
center rooted in a contemplative and holistic 
approach that supports and nourishes the spiritual growth 
of laity, religious, and clergy.  Sponsored by the Diocese 
of Trenton, the Upper Room serves women and men 
within and outside the diocese through on-site and 
outreach programs. The For information on programs, 
please visit www.theupper-room.org or e-mail: 
office@theupper-room.org.  

mailto:FHOP@verizon.net
http://www.FHOP.org
http://www.sjbsea.org
http://www.theupper-room.org
mailto:office@theupper-room.org


 

 

While everyone is not yet able to participate in person at 
Masses, you can watch them online by visiting our parish 
website:  Saint Mark's Catholic Church – 215 Crescent 
Pkwy, Sea Girt, New Jersey 08750 (stmarkseagirt.com) 
and click on the Livestream logo or highlight the link 
below then right click and click open Hyperlink St. Mark 
Church Streaming Player | Powered by StreamSpot.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Are you in a rut?? Do something different this Lent!! Join 
a group of men working together to become better 
husbands and fathers!! More than ever men need other 
men on this journey!!  Come join us at St Mark’s Saturday 
mornings at 6am for some coffee, friendship and 
spirituality !! It’s free!!  We meet downstairs!!” 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

April 11:  Social Concerns Meeting is cancelled. Our next 

meeting will be Tuesday, May 9th. 
 

April 30:  Our Second Collection is for Catholic Home 

Missions.  Thank you! 

Office Help 
 

St. Mark’s is looking for a part time bilingual secretary 
approximately 18 flexible hours per week.  Must be able 
to type, read and communicate in both English and 
Spanish proficiently.  Word and Excel a must.  Please call 
Linda @ 732-449-6364 ext. 111. 

The Irish American Cultural Institute of the Jersey 
Shore is sponsoring a stirring presentation by a re-
nowned author and journalist, Fintan O’Toole will be 
commenting on his best selling book, ”We Don’t Know 
Ourselves...A personal modern history of Ireland.  His 
talk will be held at 7PM on Monday, April 10th at the 
Lecture Hall of the Friendly Sons of the Shillelagh, locat-
ed at 815 16th Ave., Belmar. 
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https://player2.streamspot.com/?playerId=7d00d653
https://player2.streamspot.com/?playerId=7d00d653
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano 

Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 

Fr. Carlos Castilla, Vicario Parroquial 

frcarlos@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 122. 

Fax: (732) 449-1646  

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna Nieves  

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 Primer Vienes de cada mes a 
las 7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

Secretaria Bilingüe 
San Marcos está buscando una secretaria bilingüe de 
tiempo medio con aproximadamente 18 horas flexibles 
por semana. Debe saber escribir, leer y comunicarse muy 
bien en inglés y español. Deberá saber manejar Word y 
Excel. Por favor llame a Linda @ (732) 449-6364 ext. 111. 

Porqué Registrarse a nuestra Iglesia? 

 

Cuando las personas se registran en una Iglesia, le 

da al personal la oportunidad de saber un poco 

acerca de usted: su nombre, donde usted vive, idio-

ma que habla, sus intereses, etc. También le da la 

oportunidad al personal de ponerse en contacto con 

usted y le mantenerlos informados de eventos en 

nuestra comunidad. Registrarse es el primer paso 

para involucrarse y convertirse en un miembro de la 

comunidad.  

 

Muchas de las personas y sus familias de nuestra 

parroquia no está debidamente registradas por la 

cual les queremos informar de los beneficios de es-

tar registrados en nuestra parroquia.  

 

• Celebración de Sacramentos: Bautismo, Primera 

Comunión, Confirmación y Matrimonio. 

• Apartar intenciones y Misas especiales. 

• Celebrar Misa de Quinceaños. 

• Cartas para trámites de Inmigración. 

• Carta de elegibilidad para Padrino o Madrina.  

• Servicios de Inmigración y clases de inglés. 

• Servicios para familias y eventos especiales. 

 

*Por favor recuerde que no pueden estar registrados 

en dos parroquias a la misma vez en la Diócesis de 

Trenton. Si usted no está registrado y desea regis-

trase por favor contactarse con Diana Zuna al (732) 

449-6364 ext. 105.  

También podrán inscribirse después de la Misa los 

domingos en el sótano de la Iglesia.  

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com

